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Police Officers in Colombia arriving and getting ready 

for training and hearing the gospel 

Dear Friend, 

 Jeff Sill, a retired police officer and MMI board member, 
travelled with me on a two week trip to 5 countries. God blessed us 

beyond what we could have imagined on this trip. We met with our 
regional representative, Major Jorge Serna and with Clemente 

Sandoval, a Colombian pastor. We travelled to a remote part of 

Colombia where the Guerilla’s are still active and shooting at the police.  
       We met a Lt Colonel who is a strong believer and who wants to 

help us with our future outreaches in Colombia. We trained and 
preached to 232 officers and saw many respond to the gospel.  

 We travelled to Costa Rica, El Salvador and Guatemala and 
trained and ministered to police officers with the help of our regional 

representatives in those countries. God is really blessing the police in 

Guatemala where there are police officers who are full time chaplains 
who minister to the police on a regular basis. We ministered to and 

trained 432 cops on this trip and saw about 325 respond to a gospel 
invitation. 

 In Mexico we met with a friend who was a congresswoman. 

Her husband pastors a church of 10,000 in Mexico City. She was 
working on setting up outreaches to the police for us in Mexico but 

nothing was coming together. As we were having lunch with her the 
Governor of Mexico City (which is a city state of 21 million people) 

called and asked to come by the restaurant. She said this never 
happens. When he showed up and met us he then set up a meeting 

with the chief of police of Mexico City 

 We met with the chief of police, the deputy chief and the 3rd in 
command that day. Their police department has 83,000 police officers 

and is the largest city police department in the world. They asked us to 
come and train and share with their police officers as often as we can.

 I have been praying for 13 years for the opportunity to minister 

to this police department and in one day God opened the door.  
Thank you for your prayers and support. 

 MISSION MOBILIZATION INTERNATIONAL 

            PO BOX 3108  

MONUMENT CO 80132 

719-761-6258 phone 

 missionmi@hotmail.com 

  

 Now that God has opened one of the biggest doors of 

ministry opportunity that MMI has had, please pray that He will 

provide the finances we need to minister to thousands of police 

officers in Mexico and other countries.  

 Pray that God will raise up the team members to help us 

with the ministry opportunities in other countries. 

 Ask the Lord to give us wisdom as we work with police 

departments and governments in other countries to do training and 

share the gospel. 

 Pray for our outreaches to the police in the USA. They are 

beginning to grow and we are reaching more officers every month 

here in Colorado.  

Pastor Clemente Sandoval with his fami-

ly in Colombia helping us with outreach 

 

 

 

Police Commissioner Raul Abrego with Jeff and I in El Salvador       


